
Notice of Funding
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mississippi Home Corporation announces the availability of Supplemental Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) Program for funding of activities “for rapid re-housing or other critical activities to assist communities that lost significant capacity after January 1, 2016 to serve persons experiencing homelessness.” The intent of these funds is to assist Continuums of Care (CoCs) that lost capacity in recent years.  Only applications that propose activities within the Central MS- 500 CoC service area will be accepted.   
Application for funding is available at http://www.mshomecorp.com/esg.
Nonprofit organizations that are members of the Central MS- 500 and have the capacity to expend the funds on eligible activities under ESG (24 CFR Part 576 Subpart B- Program Components and Eligible Activities) interested in applying for these Supplemental ESG funds must submit an application by December 31, 2017 4:00pm to the following address:
Mississippi Home Corporation
Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) Program
735 Riverside Drive
Jackson, MS 39202

Application assistance, if needed, will be provided until December 8, 2017 4:00pm by contacting: 
Faye McCall at faye.mccall@mshc.com (601) 718-4668 or 
Erica Fell at erica.fell@mshc.com  (601) 718-4681  
For more information, please visit www.mshomecorp.com/esg 

